
 

JUNE 18, 2023 

MASS: Saturday:  4:30 PM. English Sunday: 8:00, 10:00 AM in English & 12 Noon in Polish 
Weekdays: 9:00AM - Monday, Wednesday, Friday / 7:30AM. Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 
Reconciliation: Saturday from 3:15 PM until 4:00 PM or by appointment. 
Office Hours: Monday, Wednesday & Friday, 10AM to 6:00PM.  Closed Saturday & Sunday  
Sacred Heart Ministry Center, 8245 W. 111th St., Palos Hills, IL 60465  

Telephone:  (708) 974-3336   FAX: (708) 974-3556  

Email: parishmail@sacredheartpalos.org / Parish website: www.sacredheartpalos.org 
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          My dear Parishioners, Brothers and Sisters,  
  

 What mysteries does the human heart hold? What sufferings? What silences? What wonders? 
 If you love someone with your whole heart, you would do anything for them. The heart has long been 
a symbol of love and life in many cultures. The solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus speaks to this 
symbolism. Love cannot be logically explained; it is not earned; it speaks of a presence that is always with 
us, whether we are acting in a noble fashion or not. If you love someone, you want to fully reveal the truth 
about yourself. Jesus spoke of an all-loving God and His actions revealed a love for everyone.  
 V.C.J.S. is inscribed on the cross that marks the grave of Father Damien in Hawaii. Canonized by 
Pope Benedict, he is now known as Saint Damien of Molokai. He was a member of the Congregation of the 
Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary. The letters on his tombstone stand for the Latin words, which are translated 
as, Long live the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. Inspired by the all-embracing love of our Lord, which we 
celebrated on Friday, on the solemnity of the Most Sacred 
Heart of Jesus, Saint Damien worked for sixteen years among 
the lepers of Molokai. He eventually died of leprosy. He 
has been called the martyr of charity. 
 The meaning of Sacred Heart solemnity is rich in 
Church history, devotion and practice. The Heart of Jesus, as 
a symbol of love, has inspired believers for centuries. 
Devotion to the Sacred Heart can be traced to the Middle 
Ages. It remained private a devotion until the seventeenth 
century, when revelations made to Saint Margaret Mary 
Alacoque inspired her to make this devotion public, so that all 
people might come to know the wondrous love of our Lord. It 
became a universal feast of the Church in 1856, and in 1899 
Pope Leo XIII consecrated all humanity to the Sacred Heart. 
The meaning of this consecration is expressed 
beautifully in the words from the prophet Ezekiel: I myself 
will pasture my sheep; . . . The lost I will seek out, the strayed I 
will bring back, the injured I will bind up, the sick I will heal. 
         This imagery of the shepherd is continued in the 
New Testament. Our Lord's desire to bring all people into 
the joy of God's love knows no boundaries. Through His death 
on the Cross, Jesus became a martyr of love; while we were 
still sinners, Christ died for us. The image of the Sacred Heart 
is a powerful reminder of this good news – we are loved by 
God.  
 Like our hearts, Jesus’ heart held more than words can describe. His was a heart that never seemed to 
tire of compassion, which rejoiced in the truth, and whose capacity for love knew no limits. In the heart of 
Jesus, the very nature of God was revealed. 
  Yet in order to gain insight into the heart of Jesus, we must seek to better understand our own. We 
must confront its diverse feelings, its hurts and delights. When we know our own heart, we can begin to 
understand the depths of our soul – that essence of ourselves which lives forever. 
Jesus, make our heart like your Most Sacred Heart! 
 On this very special weekend for our Parish family, I offer my heartfelt thanks to you for all that you 
do for Sacred Heart Parish, for your sacrifice and support. I remember you in my everyday prayers, and I ask 
you to pray for me too, please. May God reward you with His blessing and graces! 
 

          With prayer,  Fr. Jacek 
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Moi drodzy Parafianie, Bracia i Siostry, 
 

 Jakie tajemnice skrywa ludzkie serce? Cierpienie, ciszę? A może potrafi czynić cuda? 
Jeśli kochasz kogoś całym sercem, zrobiłbyś dla niego wszystko. Serce od dawna jest symbolem miłości i życia w 
wielu kulturach. Uroczystość Najświętszego Serca Jezusowego jest wpisane w tę symbolikę. Miłości nie da się 
logicznie wytłumaczyć – nie da się ją zarobić. Kiedy mówimy o miłości, to mówimy też o obecności, że ona jest 
zawsze z nami, niezależnie od tego, czy działamy w szlachetny sposób, czy też nie. Jeśli kogoś kochasz naprawdę, to 
chcesz w pełni ujawnić prawdę o sobie. Jezus mówił o wszechmiłującym Bogu, a Jego czyny objawiały miłość do 
każdego. 
 Na krzyży, które jest postawiony na grobie św. Damiana z Molokai na Hawajach widnieje napis (skrót): 
VCJS. O. Damian został kanonizowany przez papieża 
Benedykta. Był członkiem Zgromadzenia Najświętszych Serc 
Jezusa i Maryi. Litery na jego nagrobku oznaczają łacińskie 
słowa, które tłumaczone są jako: Niech żyje Najświętsze Serce 
Jezusa. Zainspirowany wszechogarniającą miłością 
naszego Pana, którą tak szczególnie wspominaliśmy w nasz odpust 
parafialny w piątek, w uroczystość Najświętszego Serca Jezusowego 
– św. Damian przez szesnaście lat pracował wśród trędowatych na 
wyspie Molokai. Aż w końcu sam zarażony trądem zmarł pośród 
tych, którym służył. Został nazwany męczennikiem miłosierdzia. 
 Nabożeństwo do Najświętszego Serca Pana Jezusa 
ma bogatą historię, pobożność i wielowiekową praktykę Kościoła. 
Serce Jezusa, jako symbol miłości, od wieków inspiruje wierzących. 
Jej ślad znajdziemy już w średniowieczu. Najpierw jako 
nabożeństwo prywatne aż do XVII wieku, kiedy to objawienia 
udzielone św. Małgorzacie Marii Alacoque zainspirowały ją do 
upublicznienia tego nabożeństwa, aby wszyscy ludzie mogli poznać 
cudowną miłość naszego Pana. W 1856 roku stało się powszechnym 
świętem Kościoła, a w 1899 roku papież Leon XIII poświęcił całą 
ludzkość Najświętszemu Sercu Pana Jezusa. Znaczenie tego 
poświęcenia wyrażają pięknie słowa proroka Ezechiela: Ja sam będę 
pasł moje owce… Zagubionych odszukam, zabłąkanych 
sprowadzę z powrotem, rannych opatrzę, chorych uzdrowię. 
 Ten obraz Pasterza jest kontynuowany w Nowym 
Testamencie. Pragnienie Pana Jezusa, aby doprowadzić wszystkich ludzi do radości Bożej miłości nie zna granic. 
Przez swoją śmierć na krzyżu Jezus stał się męczennikiem miłości; a gdy byliśmy jeszcze grzesznikami, Chrystus 
umarł za nas. Obraz Najświętszego Serca jest potężnym przypomnieniem tej dobrej nowiny – jesteśmy kochani przez 
Boga. 
 Podobnie jak nasze serca, Serce Jezusa zawierało więcej niż można to opisać słowami. Jego Serce nigdy nie 
męczy się współczuciem, raduje się prawdą a Jego zdolność do miłości nie zna granic. W Sercu Jezusa objawia się 
sama natura Boga. 
 Aby jednak uzyskać wgląd w serce Jezusa, musimy starać się lepiej zrozumieć nasze własne. Musimy stawić 
czoła jej różnorodnym uczuciom, jej bólom i rozkoszom. Kiedy poznamy nasze własne serce, możemy zacząć 
rozumieć głębię naszej duszy – tę esencję nas samych, która żyje wiecznie. 
 Jezu, uczyń serca nasze, według Najświętszego Serca Swojego! 
 W ten wyjątkowy weekend dla naszej parafialnej rodziny składam serdeczne podziękowania za wszystko, co 
robicie dla Parafii Najświętszego Serca Pana Jezusa, za Wasze poświęcenie i wsparcie. Pamiętam o Was w 
codziennych modlitwach i proszę o modlitwę również za mnie.  
 Niech Bóg wynagrodzi Was swoim błogosławieństwem i łaskami! 
 

          Z modlitwą, 
          Ks. Jacek 
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Sunday, August 6th 
  

Happy Summer!  Just two months until our Annual Parish Picnic 2023!!  Despite the downpouring of rain last 
year, we still had a fabulous picnic thanks to our committee’s fast-thinking and LOTS of rearranging for an 
indoor event!!   We still had a successful picnic due to YOU, our parishioners who come and support our 
beautiful parish.  We will continue to have plenty of food, beverages, and “lots” of fun just like always!     
Most importantly, we will be together again! 
  

One thing that has not changed is that we still need your Sponsorship support.  We realize that financial 
responsibilities have been altered for some of us the last few years, but please know that No contribution is 
too small . . . Any amount is appreciated and will make a difference.   
  

Your donation may be dropped off at the Ministry Center Office in an envelope clearly marked “Picnic 
Sponsorship”.     
  

The Ministry Center Office is open Monday, Wednesday & Friday between the hours of 10 am and 6 pm.    
Or you can dropped them off in the lockbox next to the front door of the Ministry Center Building. 

      Sacred Heart Picnic Committee 
  
  Any amount of donation/sponsorship will help us towards 

the listed picnic expenses 

Tents / Tables / Chairs / Setup Bake Sale Supplies 

Entertainment / Band 
Beverages / Beer / Wine 

 Soda / Water 

Stage Bar Supplies 

Specialty Games & Supplies Children’s Entertainment 

Miscellaneous Picnic Supplies Prize Raffle Gifts & Supplies 

BINGO Supplies Kid’s Prize Raffle Gifts & Supplies 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 I have been a member of Sacred Heart Parish for many years and some of my favorite 
memories include the delicious, lip smacking bakery items made by the women of the Sacred Heart 
Council of Catholic Women.  Our ladies are some of the best bakers in Palos Hills and I would feel 
comfortable stretching that to the Chicago archdiocese and perhaps even the whole State of Illinois!!  Many of our 
ladies are baking for the Lord up in heaven, but I believe there are a lot of us left.  Therefore, the CCW volunteered to 
run the bake sale for this year’s picnic!  We wanted to let you know in plenty of time so you could plan your baking for 
days when it’s cooler out and not as hot and steamy!  Most of us are up early anyway so while it is early and your 
kitchen is still bearable, bake one of your special recipes.  Can we count on you to bake a couple of your favorites so we 
can run the most successful Bake Sale in years?  Besides bakers, we also need people on Saturday to accept goodies and 
prepare them for sale and people to sell them on picnic day!   
 If you can help us, please call our president, Melanie Karnia (708) 430-1593 and give her your name and hours 
you can help on Saturday August 5th and/or Sunday, August 6th.  And we will be in the Moscow Center and will not have 
to be out in the heat on Sunday -- we will be in air conditioning!  Wow, now I feel like I can’t wait for the picnic! 
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      B A P T I S M A L  P R E P A R A T I O N 
All parents having a child in the near future are asked to 
attend ONE Baptismal class. It is mandatory that parents 
attend the baptismal preparation class before making ar-
rangements for the Baptism. The Class is held in the Minis-
try Center building (Formation Room). Please call the of-
fice to make arrangements  708.974.3336, Press 0. 

 The next Class is scheduled for Tuesday,  
JUNE 27, 2023  ~  7:00PM   

    
  
    

   

 Katecheza przed Chrztem ,   
CZERWIEC 27, 2023 Wtorek ~ 7:00PM 

  

Jeżeli w najbliższym czasie planujecie chrzest 
swojego dziecka to prosimy o kontakt z naszym 
biurem parafialnym 708-974-3336, wew 0.  
Ponadto zapraszamy rodziców oraz chrzestnych 
na katechezę przygotowującą do tego ważnego 
wydarzenia. Katecheza jest prowadzone w 
języku angielskim. 

PLEASE NOTE: NO BAPTISM CLASS will be 
scheduled for the month of July, 2023.  

  
  
  
  
Joseph Toczynski, Tony Werr, John Hammerstein,  
Michael Lundberg, Laura Barajas,  
William Budig, Joe Potocki, Nancy Lockwood,  
Elijah Hernandez, Carol Hannon, Franciszka Kojs,  
Suzanne Varkalis, Priscilla Rian, Gerry Baumgarten,  
Larry Herm, Jr., Joseph Gallina, Roseann Kobal,  
Katie Riley, Rueben & Irene Dommer, Donna Kelly,  
Georganne Sedor, Sandra Polis,Jimmy Szimakowski,  
Agnes Zarack, Theresa McCasland, Frank Shourek,  
Mary Burkey, Nancy Montgomery, Kathy Smith, 
Kasia Siuta, Don Lasica, Robbie Lasica, Max Lasica,  
Sandy Garbauski, Kateri Garbauski, Mary Jo Diviney,  
Mona & Rick Krankavitch, Urszula Michalczuk,  
Arlene Kuzdas, Marie Andrews, Kim Hamilton,  
Denise & Rich Jandura, Iris Andrews, Marty Patti,  
Robert Walsh, Donna Zartler, Martin McCarthy,  
Kathy Hesser, Peg Horstman, Virginia Brody,  
Jack Nelson, Bill Galis, Lynn Groebe, Patsy Rybka,  
Yvonne Ana, Dianna Kornita, Rev. Idzi Stacherczak,  
Rich Sparks, Fr. Walter Songala, Ray Wawrzyniak, 
Jennifer Housenriter, Tom Fratto, Arlene O’Connor 
Twila Czech, Jan Pawlikowski, Kate Conneely,  
Sandy Nelson, Halina Sciazko, Tom Murray,  
Barbara Jatczak, Joan and Dennis Jasik.  

  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
  

Please remember to pray for the following:  
  

IRENE L. SHRADER 
  

KEVIN JOSEPH HEENEY 
  

FREDERICK “FRED” J. ZAK 
  

ROBERTA JEDRZEJCZYK 
 

JAN ZAJACZKOWSKI 
 

DANIEL LALIK 
 
We especially pray for their souls and for all the 
souls of the faithful departed. 
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The following are the officers elected for the 2023-2024 Year: 
President - Dave Cody 

1st Vice President  ~  Dave Gaidas     
2nd Vice President  -  Ted Wolski 

Treasurer  ~  Jerry Hoenig 
Secretary  ~  Gary Niemiec,  SGT. at Arms  ~  Mario Cosenza 
 

The next Get-Together for Holy Name Society is Monday, June 19th at 6:00pm.  
Please join us for our annual End of the Year picnic celebration.  

Monday 
June 19, 6pm 

  
    
 

 For those who donated your treasures and/or time at this weekend’s food drive, we express our sincerest thanks. 
We are humbled by your unwavering commitment in supporting this mission. Without you, this ministry would cease to 
exist. For those that didn’t participate, there’s always another opportunity.  
  Food collections are held the 3rd full weekend of every month. So, we’ll look forward to seeing you there. Until 
then, we’ll see you in the pews on Sundays and out in the community during the week. 
  

For I was hungry, and you fed Me; I was thirsty, and you gave Me a drink; I was a stranger,  
and you invited Me in.  Matthew 25:35 

                        Godspeed, The Pizur Family 

  
  
Our parish is participating in The Baby Bottle Project benefiting the Women’s Center of 
Greater Chicagoland.  Baby bottles are available in the narthex for your families to use for 
collecting spare change.  Please return the bottles this weekend.  
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Virtues of a Catholic Man 
© Bishop Joseph N. Perry, Auxiliary Bishop of Chicago 

  A Catholic man has some sense of what or whom he would die for if necessary. 
  A Catholic man passes his faith to his children and sees to their religious education. 
  A Catholic man informs himself about his faith, reads Scripture, select Catholic literature, and studies 

the Catechism of the Catholic Church. 
  A Catholic man insures that there are sacred symbols in his household, such as, a crucifix(es), Bible, use 

of sacramentals such as an Advent wreath, Christmas créche,etc. 
  A Catholic man leads prayer in his household at significant domestic events, such as, birth, Baptism, 

graduation, marriage, illness, death, and other special meals and events with use of a passage from Scrip-
ture or other Catholic sources. 

  A Catholic man practices presence with his wife and children. 
  A Catholic man invests himself in some project or apostolate at the parish or diocesan level. 
  A Catholic man is faithful to his wife, his children, his Church, and his friends, indeed all his commit-

ments. 
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Saturday, June 17 
7:00 AM – Sacred Heart Parishioners 
4:30 PM – Alice B. Kisala, Ralph J. Vari, George Beris, William Kimmey 

Edward & Laverne Silekis, Willard T. James (5th Anniversary) 
Sunday, June 18 
8:00 AM – George M. Popelka, Sr., Andrzej Byrdak (10th Anniversary), Sacred Heart Parishioners 
10:00 AM – Louis Pasderetz, Tracy Brewer, Leo Konieczka, Joseph Malek, George Barnum, Sr. 

David Balster, Roy Bozych, Jr., Andrew  Jankowicz, Sr., Rich LaRocco, Richard Krankavitch 
Genevieve Giedraitis, Fred Zak, Ladislav Kysely, Special Intention for Pavol Rehus 
Healing Intention for William Budig, Healing Intention for Joan & Dennis Jasik 
Poor Souls in Purgatory, Living and Deceased Members of the Lasica and Obidzinski Families 

12:00 PM – Władysława Wach, Jozef Gruszka, Wally Waz, Frank Galiniak, Alfred Darłak 
Lukasz Darłak, Roman Strzok, Piotr Strzok, Edward & Janina Sawiniec 
Antoni & Agnieszka Gruszka, Maria & Zdzisław Dybowscy, Jan Komperda (15th Anniversary) 
Special Intention for Natalia Strzok, Special Intention for Urszula Darłak 
Special Intention for Irena & Waldyslaw Obrchta (25th Wedding Anniversary) 

Monday, June 19 – Joseph Panega, Gloria Pace, Julie Gorski 
Michael & Rose Marie Muscato, Patt O’Connor (7th Anniversary) 

Tuesday, June 20 – Tim Reedy, Gerald Pamulak, Joanne A. Prim (1st Anniversary) 
Special Intention for Mr. and Mrs. Keith Mohr 

Wednesday, June 21 – Lenore Doyle 
Thursday, June 22 – Lenore Doyle 
Friday, June 23 – Sacred Heart Parishioners 
Saturday, June 24 
7:00 AM – Poor Souls in Purgatory 
4:30 PM – Martha Adamo, Special Intention for the Blaszezyk Family 
Sunday, June 25 
8:00 AM – Fred Zak, Jacenty & Zofia Fryzlewicz 
10:00 AM – Carol Barbaric, Hattie Rekruciak, Kurt Enzminger, Hans Beyer, Fred Zak 

Mike Hornbaker, Thomas R. Bennett, Frank Galiniak, Suzanne Varkalis 
John & Bonnie Keane, Poor Souls in Purgatory, Healing Intention for William Budig 
Living and Deceased Members of the Horstman and Geiger Families, Sacred Heart Parishioners 

12:00 PM – Agnieszka, Walenty and Frank Zigmunt, Edward & Janina Sawiniec, Frank Galiniak 
Genowefa Frankowicz (5th Anniversary), Franciszek Frankowicz (23rd Anniversary) 

  Counseling By Fr. Rohrich 
  

Counseling services are available with Fr. Bob Rohrich.  Anyone 
interested is asked to please call 630-257-9235 to make an 
appointment.   
  

The available times are 10am, 11am, and 5pm, 7pm, 8pm and 9pm at the 
DePaul Center, 212 Custer St, Lemont. 
Father Bob counsels engaged & married couples, individuals for 
depression, anxiety, grieving, separation, divorce, and other personal 
problems. Cost for each session is $10.  

Mass intentions need to be  
secured 1-2 weeks in advance.  
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IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
   PLEASE, PLEASE!  Sometimes we cannot contact many parishioners because they no 
longer have a land line and switched to a cell phone.  We still have your old number on our 
records.  Thank you to many of  you who have notified us with your new number. 

  

 If you have a new number you can write it on your Split the Pot envelope or you can call us 
at 708 974.3336  

Or email us at:  ginnyj@sacredheartpalos.org  

Rules for Split the Pot:  
1. Only registered parishioners are eligible to win this weekly drawing. If you are not registered with our 
parish, please come to our administrative office and we will be happy to register you into Sacred Heart 
Parish. 
  

2. You must play to win.  In addition to your regular weekly offering of at least five dollars, the cost of a 
split the pot entry for any given week’s drawing is also five dollars.  (There are separate envelopes for split 
the pot).  All monies for split the pot will be set aside until there is a winner.  
  

3.There may not be a winner every week.  Each week, a name is drawn from our entire, (whether they 
participate in the split the pot or not) parishioner file.  If the name drawn participated in that week’s split the 
pot drawing, they will win the split the pot prize. 
  

4. If the name drawn from our entire parishioner file did not participate in split the pot that week, the 
money will be rolled over to increase the next week’s jackpot. 
  

Thank you for your continued generosity!  Emmett Williamson, Business Manager 
  

NOTE: For those using the extra Split the Pot envelopes provided in back of church; please be sure to put 
your name and/ or Envelope ID number.  These envelopes are not preprinted, so we have no idea who you 
are.  

Also, please  DO NOT USE ANOTHER PERSON’S PREPRINTED ENVELOPE. 

PLEASE NOTE:   
All Split the Pot Raffle envelopes should be returned no later than noon on Monday.   

If you should ever have a problem with your contribution envelopes do not hesitate to call us and let us know.  
If you find that you are not able to use your regular Church envelope, you may use any type of envelope for 
your contribution, just be sure to put your I. D. Number (If you know it), your name, address and amount 
enclosed.   
If we can assist you or if you have any questions please do not hesitate to call us at (708) 974-3336, Press 0, 
and ask for Ginny. 

Split The Pot Drawings for the weekend of  
JUNE 11, 2023  

  

I.D. Card #509 was pulled. 
(It was not eligible; did not participate in Split the Pot).  

     
  

TOTAL FOR SPLIT THE POT IS $2,059.00 
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 PASTORAL STAFF 
 Rev. Jacek Wrona, Pastor     

Rev. Jarek Maciejewski, Associate Pastor 

 Deacons: Dominic Andriacchi and Thomas Rzendzian 

 Weekend Ministry:  Rev. Robert R. Rohrich, C.M.  Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Patrick M. Tucker       
  

Pastoral Associate, Elizabeth Droel   Director of Religious Education: Elizabeth Mikula 

   R.E. Office in Moscow Center 708 974-3900, Ex 229  ~  FAX: 708 974-3922 

Directors of Music: John and Sue O’Keefe    Social Media: Paul Mikula 

       PARISH STAFF 
 Business Manager, Emmett Williamson    Business Staff, Beth Mikula 

Parish Secretary/Bulletin Editor:  Ginny Jankowicz 

Receptionists:  Steve Schanz, Mary Jankowicz, Kasia Geraszek 

Administrative Office: 708 974.3336, Press 0 
Anointing of the Sick:  First Monday of the month after 9:00 AM Mass or by specific arrangement of priest. 
Baptism (in Polish) First and third Sunday of each month at 12 Noon Mass (Maximum four allowed), and 1:30pm. 
(Maximum six allowed). Baptism (in English) 2nd & 4th Sunday of each month at 1:30 pm (Maximum of six).  
Baptismal Preparation Class is monthly. Baptism is set-up following completion of the class. Call 708.974.3336 Press 0, 
to make arrangements for Baptism.  
Reconciliation: Saturday, 3:15 -4:00 PM or appointment. Instruction in Catholic Faith call Ministry Office.   
Marriages:  Friday 4:00PM, Saturday 12:00PM and 2:00 PM.  Pre-Marriage instructions required. Arrangements should 
be made, according to Archdiocesan policy, at least six months before the wedding. Dates and times not set at initial 
phone call, but must be confirmed by the officiating priest or deacon. 

 Sacred Heart Ministry Center, 8245 W. 111th St., Palos Hills, IL 60465  

MASS: Saturday: 4:30 PM. English /Sunday: 8:00AM & 10:00AM English and 12 Noon Polish 
Weekdays: 9:00AM - Monday, Wednesday, & Friday,  7:30AM. Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

Reconciliation: Saturday from 3:15 PM until 4:00 PM or by appointment. 
Office Hours: Monday, Wednesday, Friday, 10AM to 6:00PM.  Closed Weekend 

Telephone:  (708) 974-3336  FAX (708) 974-3556 .  

  STEWARDSHIP  
OF OUR RESOURCES 

  
   
  

  

AVERAGE:  $10,714.00/week 
  
  

JUNE 11, 2023  —  $10,952.00  
  
  

God Bless You and Thank You!  

  
  
  

    Emmett Williamson 
   Business Office Manager 
   

  
  
  
  

 Sacred Heart Parish provides a safe and easy way to donate 
automatically to our parish. It is called E-Giving, also 
referred to as electronic giving. It is easy to sign up and 
provides our parish with a steady stream of income, even if 
you are unable to attend Mass because of vacation or other 
obligations. You have the option to give weekly, biweekly, 
monthly, or even make a one-time donation. 
You can have the donation withdrawn directly from a 
checking or savings account or by credit card. You have the 
option of donating to Sundays, Holy Days, Christmas, 
Easter, second collections and even special campaigns like 
our 150th Anniversary Celebration. Follow the prompts on 
our website under Donations.  

www.sacredheartpalos.org 
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Licenced
Bonded • Insured

Free Estimates
Lic.#055-043295

Family Owned Business Built on Trust With Over 30 Years Experience

All Plumbing Repairs & Installs n Water Heaters
Rodding n Sewer Repair n Toilets & Fixtures

All Work Guaranteed
708n203n7057

wwwndrcplumbingandsewerncom
PARISHIONER
DISCOUNT

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Werner Maevski

 
wmaevski@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2546

Illinois CatholicMatch.com/IL

8300 W. 107th Street
Palos Hills, IL 60465

(708) 974-0509
(708) 974-4374 (Catering)
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State Licensed, Bonded & Fully Insured

Free Roof Inspection

708-253-2561
www.HeritageRoofers.net

Anna Rapciak 
Real Estate Broker 

Century 21 Circle 
C: 708.307.6596 

arapciak@c21circle.com 

15812 S. Wolf Rd 
Orland Park, IL 60467

708 969 0912
Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation, 
Boilers, Water Heaters, Humidifiers

Mowimy po Polsku

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Werner Maevski
wmaevski@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2546

Excellence in Precision Machining 

Alsip, IL

NOW HIRING 
• CNC MACHINISTS 

• QUALITY PERSONNEL 

• ENTRY-LEVEL POSITIONS

APPLY ONLINE: 

www.donsonmachine.com

Flexible Shifts | Competitive Pay & Benefits 

Family-Owned 

708-388-0880 Ext. 279


